
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

13th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  
We would like to wish all our Year 6 children the best of luck as they take their end of Key Stage 2 SATS 
this week. We know they have all worked hard and shown great commitment to their learning. We 
are proud of them all and know they will do their very best this week. Remember to have early nights 
and relax after school. 
 

Well done to the following children who have received the Headteacher certificates this 
week. 
Reception –  Rupert for working really hard to sit smartly and for putting his hand up to ask 
questions when sat on the carpet.  
Year 1 – Luca for trying super hard and being extra focused with his work tasks. 
Year 2 – Phoebe for fantastic efforts to work independently across all subjects with great 
results. 
Year 3 – Matilda for super resilience and determination with learning to tell the time. 
Year 4 – Daisy D for showing great focus and trying her best in all subjects, well done. 
Year 5 – Harry O for really applying himself in maths and literacy tasks, well done and keep it 
up. 
Year 6 – ALL OF THE CLASS FOR THEIR CONTINUED HARD WORK, RESILENCE AND FOCUS. 
 
WHARFE won team points last week and are currently in the lead so let’s see what happens 
this week…and who wins the half term challenge! 
 
I look forward to having Juice and biscuits with the following children; Reception - Louisa 
and Hugo;  Year 1 – Sam and Luca; Year 2 – Molly and Henry; Year 3 – Noah and Ruby; Year 4 
– Pearl and Ansh; Year 5 – Martha, Anaya and Alex and all of Year 6 will be celebrating with 
Mr Broxup at the end of this week.  
 
Following the bake sales/Christmas play refreshments we have been able to buy the Little 
Wandle books for the Year 2 children and recently we have also, thanks to a generous 
donation and with PTA supplementing the difference, ordered the Little Wandle physical 
books to be used in Reception and Year 1. Thank you for your kind donations.  
 
 
 
 



GO GREEN! for mental health week – THIS FRIDAY!! 
This is a message from the wellbeing group for your child/children to wear green on Friday 
the 17th of May. If you do not have a fully green outfit don’t go rushing to grab your purse or 
wallet from your kitchen. 
Your child/children could just wear anything green this could include a green hair scrunchie, 
a green T-shirt or even green socks. 
Also, for this day please could we ask you to donate at least £1 online 
at mentalhealth.org.uk/donate. 
Many thanks!  From, Beth Reader, Florence Ward and the rest of the wellbeing group 
 
Cordless strimmer – we have a parent who has very kindly offered to strim the nettles and 
weeds on the path up to school. Does anyone have a cordless strimmer they would be willing 
to lend us so this can happen? 
 
PTA 100 club – winners for May 1st Sarah Mason £30, 2nd Bogumila Opala £20, 3rd Dee Philip £10 
4th Jen Fenton £5. Congratulations to all! 

DIARY DATES 
Monday 20th May - Speedkix day (please can all children bring PE kits) 
Monday 20th May - Ancient Greeks workshops for Y3 (wear school uniform) 
Tuesday 21st May – Y2 Tudor Day (more details to follow) 
Wednesday 22nd May - Brownlee Mini Triathlon @ York Sport (letters sent today to relevant 
children) 
Thursday 23rd May - Y3/4/5/6 Cricket Tournament @ Dunnington CC (letters sent today to 
relevant children) 
Friday 24th May – Class photos and school finishes at 3.15pm for the May half term holiday. 
 
Tuesday 11th June - Year 1 and 2 school trip to Stockeld Park  (more details to follow) 
Wednesday 12th June - Year 5 trip to the Yorkshire Museum (more details to follow) 
Tuesday 18th June - Year 4 trip to Howsham Mill (more details to follow) 
FRIDAY 5th JULY – SPORTS DAY – KS2 am and KS1 and EYFS pm 
Year 5/6 Residential Trip – Wednesday 10th – Friday 12th July 
Leavers Service at Church – Friday 19th July at 9.15am  
 
Assessment - Key Stage 1 
It is recommended that the key stage 1 tests (optional) are administered during May 2024. We 
will be completing these in class. 
Phonics Screen Check Week – Monday 10th June – Year 1 children  
Multiplication Tables Check - June 3rd and 21st – Year 4 children 
 
With very best wishes, 
 

Miss Emma E Miller 

 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

http://mentalhealth.org.uk/donate


1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff. 
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